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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 8, 2007 
   

Town Approves the Purchase of Eight Acre Property 
 

At its regular meeting on June 6th, the Town Board approved the purchase of an approximate 
8.35 acre parcel located on Highway NN from St. Francis Borgia Catholic Church.   
 
This vacant property is not only situated off a major roadway, but it is also centrally located in 
the Town. “There are a variety of potential public uses that could be well suited for this 
property,” stated Town Chairman Dave Valentine.   
 
The property will be purchased for $225,000 and will be financed by the funds the Town 
borrowed earlier this year.      
 
Town of Cedarburg, Wisconsin 
The Town of Cedarburg, a historically rural community, is located in a rapidly developing portion of Ozaukee 
County.   The town, which is home to Wisconsin’s last covered bridge, strives to maintain its rural charm and high-
quality of life while balancing growth and progress.  For more information, log on to www.town.cedarburg.wi.us 
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